
It is with great pleasure that we extend to you an invitation to our forthcoming Felicitation
Ceremony on behalf of the Connecting Dreams Foundation, Bharati College. We are ecstatic to be
holding this memorable occasion on August 21st to commemorate our CDF Bharati's stupendous
journey and accomplishments.

Date: 21stAugust
Day: Monday
Time: 12 p.m.
Venue: Seminar Room, Bharati College, University of Delhi

Through numerous initiatives and projects, CDF Bharati has fulfilled a critical part in facilitating good

change in the community. Your presence at this occasion, would be a tremendous honour and an
encouragement to our members who aspire to make real strides in CDF Bharati.

We look forward to having you with us to celebrate this milestone and inspire us further in

our endeavours.

Regards
Team CDF Bharati


